
NOTICE 

There are several Citizenship certificates in the Embassy (issued to overseas 

born children) which are yet to be collected by the applicants. If you think 

that it is one of your child’s certificate, which you have applied 1 year ago 

or before that, we request you to email the Embassy with your details by 

2nd December 2022. 

Email:   

consular@stockholm.embassy.gov.lk 

consular1@stockholm.embassy.gov.lk 

 

Please contact the Embassy with the following details: 

1. Name of child  : 

2. Date of Birth of child : 

3. Parents’ names  : 

4. Postal address, Receiver name, contact no. and email  : 

(You will be required to make the relevant postal charges for dispatch)   
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